
 

Contact your child’s teacher with any questions: 
Becca Hollmann (rhollmann@asd20.org) ; Aubrey Brovold (abrovold@asd20.org) ;  

Rachel Householder (rhouseholder@asd20.org) ; Sonja Donahue (sdonahue@asd20.org) ; 
 Erin Yeadon (eyeadon@asd20.org)

 

SPELLING TEST: Friday, March 22nd:   

  

 

 

 

 

 

RECITATION: “Washington” by Nancy Byrd Turner 

A Look into What We’re 

Learning: 

Science: Exploring Light and 

Sound 

Math: See Chapter 16 

Newsletter Here  

Nature Study: Black-Capped- 

Chickadee 

 

 

 

 

 

March 18th – March 22nd: 

Welcome to the first grade newsletter!  This is where you can look to find all 

important information about the week.  

Important 

Upcoming Dates: 

• March 21st: 1st Grade 

Concert 5:30- 6:30 in 

the Brown Center 

 

• March 22nd: Titan 

Buddies 

 

• March 25st – 29th: 

Spring Break! 
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 Concert Attire: 
Performing a concert is a special occasion. Our gift to the audience is 

to dress up for concert, share our voices, and be our best self. All 

concert wear should align with the dress up day guidelines in the TCA 

Elementary Handbook. The following are allowed items for concert 

dress; however, students may wear their uniform if they choose. 

 

Dress pants and a dress shirt (nicer than uniform). Ties or suits are 

allowed. Sweater or vest may be worn over a dress shirt. 

 

A dress or skirt/blouse (nicer than uniform). Dresses or skirts must be 

3 inches above the knee or longer. Leggings may be worn under a 

dress for warmth, but not as pants. 

 

The following items are not allowed in concert dress: any denim, any 

neon colors, t-shirts, spaghetti straps, flip-flops, make-up, hats, heels 

above 1 inch, or large jewelry. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Sarah 

Osifo: sosifo@asd20.org  or 719-484-0081 ext.0279 

 

 

 

 

Concert Time: Due to a lack of 

space for parents and families, 

we can’t combine concerts 

anymore. 1st grade will need 

to be in their classrooms by 

5:30 for their 6:00 concert. 

They will not return to the 

classroom after singing. Thus, 

please keep their coats with 

you. Thank you! 
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